
 

 

 

                                                                              

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fe 

Volume 29 Number 6-7     Windmill Fourth Day Group               June-July 2019 

The wind blows where it wishes, 

and you hear its sound, but you do 

not know where it comes from or 

where it goes.  So it is with 

everyone who is born of the Spirit.  

John 3:8 

GATHERING SCHEDULE   

Board Meeting      6:00 P.M. 

Fellowship             6:30 P.M. 

Worship                 7:30 P.M.                                                      

July 18th- First United 

Methodist Church of    

Pettus 

August 15th- First United 

Methodist Church of 

Fashing 

September 19th- First United 

Methodist Church       

George West 

 

 

Adrienne Zermeno 

Community      

Spiritual       

Director 

 

Then he took the twelve 
aside and said to them, 
“See, we are going up to 
Jerusalem, and everything 
that is written about the Son 
of Man by the prophets will 
be accomplished. 
Luke 18:31 
 

Grace and peace in the name 
of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
 

This verse from Luke show 
what road tripping with Jesus 
was like. Jesus pulled his 
disciples aside and started 
preparing for what was going 
to happen. They were going 
to Jerusalem and God would 
be there. 
 

My parents love road trips. 
There was one summer 
where we visited 17 states, in 
two and a half weeks. We 
would talk about the trip’s 
weeks, if not months before 
hand. In those conversations 
we talked about where we 
would go what we would see. 
We even talked about how 
we would fill that time in the 
car. One thing we never 
talked about was God. Those 
were our Sundays off of 
church. 
 
See Adrienne Page 2 

 

 Chase Kopplin 

Community 

Lay Director 

I was happy to see 
everyone at the 
gathering in Beeville, I 
would like to thank 
the Presbyterian 
church of Beeville for 
hosting the month of 
June, and so everyone 
knows Methodist 
church of Fashing is 
now on August 15th 
so Please put that on 
your calendars. Next 
gathering is on July 
18th in Pettus, TX at 
First Methodist 
Church of Pettus!! 
Please come on out 
and join us for a fun 
night of music and 
food and gathering 
with friends and 
family. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you will give a  

Fourth Day Talk 

at a gathering,  

 Contact: Danny Denson 

danny@densonlls.com 

830-299-9661 

 

 

Prayer List 

 

Team and Pilgrims of Walk 69 

Albert Garcia   Viola Monrreal 

Frank Garcia   Joe Cisneros 

Cora Sain    

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 

Windmill Emmaus 

Community! 

Adrienne continued from page 1 

 

As I read this scripture, I’m struck by the idea that where we are going God is accomplishing something. I 
invite you to look for what God is up to this summer whether you are traveling or staying home. God is on 
the move. God is getting things done. 
 
If your traveling, make time for God. Plan for God. Visit a church or use time in the car to have 
conversations about God. Share your stories about finding God this summer with the Windmill Emmaus 
community through our Facebook page. Tell us what you liked about a church you visited, give us a 
picture of God in unexpected places, or tell us about someone you met along the way. 
 
Whatever the summer holds for you, I pray that you go with God, Godspeed, beloved. 
 

De Colores!   
Pastor Adrienne 
 

                                                    

Growth Through Study 
 

The Bible Project 
(http://thebibleproject.com) 
has these great videos to help 
people experience the Bible as 
a unified story that leads to 
Jesus. If you’ve ever been 
confused by the Bible or 
theological terms, or just not 
much of a reader these videos 
might help. Check them out as 
part of your growth through 
study. 
 

Growth Through Action 
 
As the servants of 
Women’s Walk 69 meets, 
prays and prepares for the 
walk in October did you 
know that for # of people 
this is the first walk they 
have ever worked. 
Applications to serve on the 
Men’s Walk April -# 70,  
April 2020 are available on 
the Windmill Emmaus 
website 
(www.windmillemmaus.org) 
 

Growth Through Piety 
 
How fast do you read 
scripture? Does God speak to 
you through scripture? Are 
YOU slowed down enough to 
listen? Take a moment during 
some of these hot summer 
days to grow through piety by 
praying scripture using a 
prayer practice called Audio 
Lectio 
https://www.upperroom.org/res
ources/audio-lectio 
 

http://thebibleproject.com/
https://www.upperroom.org/resources/audio-lectio
https://www.upperroom.org/resources/audio-lectio


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Katheryn Mylnar 

Lay Director 

Walk # 69      

October 3-6, 2019 

 

 

As I write this, we have had our first team meeting and are preparing for our 2nd 
team meeting this weekend.  Let me just say “WOW” – God has put an awesome 
team together to serve on Walk 69.  I’m so excited to be a part of this group!  
Please continue praying for each of us as we continue to prepare for the “Best 
Walk” ever. 
 
Pilgrim applications are available on our website – so you can access and print 
them anytime.  You can email the completed forms to me at kmylnar@yahoo.com 
or physically mail them to Windmill Emmaus, P. O. Box 26, Beeville, 78104. 
 
Satan has already tried to interfere, but our God is stronger than anything “Old 
Smutty Face” could throw at us!  We are focused on keeping our hearts and minds 
on serving God first and then the Pilgrims He is preparing for this Walk. 
 
De Colores!   
Katheryn 
 

 

 

Todd Fuller       

Lay Director   

Walk  #70 

April 16-19, 2020 

 

 

Todd Fuller has graciously accepted to be the Lay Director for the next Men’s Walk #70 to 

Emmaus. He is taking applications for team and also for pilgrims. 

 

 

 

 

 

You may not know but Danny and I have taken over doing the newsletter. I have created an email just for 
the newsletter which is: emmausbreeze@gmail.com. I apologize for this being another 2-month 
newsletter, but I am working to revamp the newsletter so be looking for the changes in August. If you 
have anything you want to submit for the newsletter, please send it to me.  I will also try and have printed 
copies at the gatherings to take to people who may not be receiving them. 
We have also taken over the prayer chain. We are working on updating the addresses so if yours has 
changed please let us know. 
                                                                                                                   De Colores!  Tricia Denson 

mailto:kmylnar@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY  

BOARD MEMBERS  2018 

  

Chase Kopplin          (Community Lay Director)  

Danny Denson          (Assistant Community Lay Director) 

Leanne Fox       (Secretary) 

Richard Webb           (Treasurer) 

Danny Dobson          (Community Board Rep)             

Adrienne Zermeno    (Community Spiritual Director)                                                

Kristie Crisp              (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Don Taylor                (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Dean Fleming            (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Tricia Denson 

Glenda Harbaugh 

Glenda Baker 

Patricia Kopplin 

Lou Schulenberg 

Paula Morgan 

Susan Warner            

  

FIRST UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH  

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     

BEEVILLE, TEXAS 

78102 

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and The Denson’s will 

send the Breeze to your email address. 

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report 

General Operating Fund              $14,381.63 

Scholarship Fund     $3233.50 

Total Funds Available   $11,148.13 

Gathering attendance for JUNE                       62 

 

 If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings, but 

would like to contribute to the financial needs of 

your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can 

be sent to Danny Dobson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26, 

Beeville, Texas 78104. 

 

  

mailto:windmillprayers@gmail.com

